
NORTH WILTS BRANCH ANNUAL RALLY

11 June 2023


Peter and Teresa Baddeley’s Traveller HMF 889K  
was voted Best Branch Car. 


Other awards were as follows: 
Best 2-door: 		 NDB 794G	 Keith Boffin

Best 4-door: 		 MSK 556	 Bruce Ephgrave

Best Convertible: 	 TDL 799	 Dave & Doreen Richards

Best LCV: 	 	 EGN 758J	 Steve Chater

Best Modified:	 RHY 688G	 Alex & Sue Alexander

Best Traveller:	 HMF 889K	 Peter & Teresa Baddeley

Best Open Class:	 L651 TNV	 Andrew & Sarah Bracher - VW Caravelle

Furthest travelled: Jenni Wood (Miranda) & Keith Bright (199 RAE) 

	 	 	 both 45 miles

Nigel Gratton Trophy: Ash Holmes (website)

Golden Spanner Award: Steve Chater


Many congratulations to all.

The rally was attended by 25 cars plus 
Miranda Minor.


5 owners sent their apologies 

and we had 3 late entries.


Total would have been 33 cars.

Many thanks to Swindon & Cricklade 

Railway for their hospitality.






Jenni and Anthony Wood brought Miranda Minor John Fitzpatrick, the man who built GHR 800N at 
Bamptons, paid us a visit

Travellers arriving Saloons arriving

Branch members (photo by Becca Bracher)


See more photos on our Facebook page 

Many thanks to all who helped and attended!


